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Thursday 30th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Romeo and Juliet Shakespeare Workshops 

On 3rd and 4th November, the Young Shakespeare Company will visit the school to run workshops on 

Romeo and Juliet, with each Year 5 class. The children will study the play during the second half of 

the autumn term and the workshops provide them with a chance to bring the text to life. It gives them 

an opportunity to work with a professional actor and perform the play as part of the workshop. 

A voluntary contribution of £5.50 per child is necessary to cover the cost of the workshop. 

Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake, the workshop will not take place. Before a workshop is 

booked, the cost is calculated on the assumption that all children in the class/year group will contribute 

in full. Should several children in the class/year group not contribute, then unfortunately the workshop 

will not be able to take place. 

As we are a cashless school payment will need to be made via ParentPay only. Please pay via 

ParentPay no later than Friday 15th October.  

Should you have any further questions please direct them to the Year 5 team via the school office      

e-mail. 

Yours faithfully 

The Year 5 Team 

 


